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tome -

Bill,

You asked for all communications invalving the state budget over a 3 %2 month period. Are you suggesting you are only looking for emails? Again, you asked if your
request will result in a cost higher than $25. As your request stands, it will likely not only be above $25, but also above $50, which is the statutory threshold for
charging. We will not know the total cost until our staff have completed their search of records. We will proceed with fulfilling the request unless you state otherwise or
change the scope or time frame of the request.
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